
January 21, 1957 
 
Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 
 
I am very disappointed indeed that you are not able to offer a paper this year, but I 
quite understand the reason and reluctantly yield to it. I hope your summer in Europe 
will be very pleasant. 
 
As for the possibility of a paper for 1958, as I shall not be chairman next year I suggest 
that, after  you return from Europe in September, you communicate with the chairman 
who will have been selected at Madison and discuss with him the plans for the 1958 
program. Usually, the secretary of one year is chairman the following year; in that case, 
the new chairman would be Edward Williamson, of Wesleyan University, who is now 
secretary. 
 
I thank you for your kind note and prompt reply. 
 
My best wishes. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 


